
Thank you for your interest in the Connecticut Environmental Health 

Association’s (CEHA) and CT Department of Public Health (DPH) Drinking 

Water Section’s (DWS) joint efforts to establish a sodium chloride stakeholder 

workgroup.  
 

Currently, the mission statement of the workgroup has been defined as: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What: 

Sodium Chloride Stakeholder Workgroup Meeting 

When: 
June 11, 2019 

9:00am – 3:00pm 

Where: 
CT Department of Public Health Laboratory 

395 West Street 

Rocky Hill, CT 06067 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

Your addition to this workgroup would be greatly appreciated to help identify areas of concern in regards to sodium 

chloride and other forms of deicing chemicals, including coordination and alignment of ideas across several agencies and 

associations. This workgroup will find strength in a wide array of perspectives, and your perspectives will lend a critical 

hand in refining the workgroup’s purpose. 

 

You are hereby invited to our first meeting on June 11, 2019 at the DPH Laboratory in Rocky Hill, CT. If you have any 

additional questions regarding this upcoming event, please feel free to reach out to Vicky Carrier, Pat Bisacky or Mathew 

Wallach of the CT DPH Drinking Water Section at 860-509-7333. 

 

 

“The Sodium Chloride Stakeholder Workgroup recognized the prevalence of sodium chloride, 

or road salt, in groundwater supplies and – working together with stakeholders – will propose 

ideas to help identify and address the increasing presence of the contaminant in drinking water 

statewide.” 
 


